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HOLIDAY HAPPIES: Twenty-nine members of the Acton Seniors Centre and friends waited in the 
Morgan Bay lobby for the buses to take them to the airport after a great week spent in St Lucia. Kathy 
Munday and Gloria Barker are missing from the photo. – Submitted photo

415 QUEEN ST. E.

By: Julie Conroy

Have you picked up 
your latest copy of Hills-
view? There is lots of 

information in it covering 
the next three months. If 
you are unable to get to 
the Centre, there are cop-
ies available at the library.

We are having a Bingo 
e v e n i n g  o n  F r i d a y, 
February 8 at 7 p.m. Sev-
eral people asked if it 
was possible to change 
from a Saturday evening 
to a Friday, so hopefully 
the change will reflect in 
the number of people at-
tending. 

Have you bought your 
ticket for the Valentine 
dinner and dance next 

week? Juke box will be 
entertaining, and we will 
be enjoying Swiss Chalet 
chicken, baked potato, 
cole slaw and a surprise 
dessert.

Friday’s lunch on Feb-
ruary 15 will be a choice 
of either cream of cauli-
flower or chicken noodle 
soup, plus an assortment 
of sandwiches and de-
sert. If you are interested 

please sign up by Wed-
nesday.

The f inal  computer 
course on Tuesday, Febru-
ary 12 will cover creating 
your own secure per-
sonalized email address, 
exploring the e-mail ex-
perience in depth, mark 
emails as read or unread, 
and create files within 
ones e-mail account. Mat-
thew and Jessie Caldwell 
have certainly widened 
many senior’s horizons 
with their expertise, en-
thusiasm and patience.

The last Tuesday in 
each month is Coffee, 
Books and Computers.

Vicky Firth of the Acton 
Branch of Halton Hills 
Library will help us ex-
plore the latest bestsellers 
and answer your basic 
computer questions. This 
program is free and re-
freshments will be served. 
You do not have to be a 
member of the Centre to 
attend.

The annual  general 
meeting is March 5 at 2 
p.m.. If you are a member, 
please mark your calendar 
and try to attend. It is very 
important to have as many 
members present as pos-
sible. We will be electing 
new board members.

The thirty people that 
went to St Lucia with me 

had a wonderful time. 
The island is beautiful, 
the resort lovely, and the 
people are very friendly 
and helpful. Now we are 
wondering where to go 
next year.

I missed Shirley Hunter 
and Frances Hogenbirk’s 
names from last week’s 
paper. They both had 
mooners during Bid Eu-
chre on Thursday, January 
24. 

Everyone enjoyed the 
trip to Rama on Janu-
ary 30. The 50/50 draw 
was won by Stephanie 
Westaway and the birth-
day prize by Helen Hore. 
In the lucky seats were 
S tephan ie  Wes taway 
and Eleanor Haughston. 
Stephanie told me her 
luck was still holding at 
the Casino as she came 
out slightly ahead, and at 
Friday’s Bingo she won 
again. 

The next trip to Rama is 
Wednesday February 27. 
Please call Ruth at 519 
853 5124 if you are inter-
ested in going, or if you 
need to cancel.

John Ashworthy was 
the lucky winner at Fri-
day’s weekly 50/50. He 
won $141

The Centre  wil l  be 
closed on February 18 for 
Family Day.


